
THE TOWNSHIP IS EXCITED TO ANNOUNCE THE READING
DRIVE CULVERT (BRIDGE) REPLACEMENT PROJECT IS
NEARING COMPLETION. WORK BEGAN ON THE CULVERT
REPLACEMENT IN MARCH.

WE WOULD LIKE TO THANK THE RESIDENTS FOR
WORKING WITH THE TOWNSHIP TO COMPLETE
THIS IMPORTANT PROJECT. PLEASE CONTACT THE
TOWNSHIP AT 610-865-3291 WITH ANY QUESTIONS.

READING DRIVE IS NOW OPEN FOR THROUGH TRAFFIC.
TEMPORARY JERSEY BARRIERS ARE IN PLACE AND
PERMANENT GUIDERAILS WILL BE INSTALLED LATE
SUMMER. 
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